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Intervention by Romania
Mr. President,
Romania welcomes the delegation of Portugal and thanks them for the presentation of the National Report in the UPR framework.
We commend the continuous advancement of human rights since the last UPR reporting cycle as well as Portugal’s commitment to the promotion of human rights both internally and internationally.
While acknowledging that since its last UPR, Portugal has adopted several comprehensive HR policy instruments, such as the 3rd and 4th National Plans against Trafficking in Human Beings and the National Strategy for Equality and Non-Discrimination, we recommend to continue the awareness raising initiatives and campaigns to combat on-line hate speech and racial stereotypes in the media.  

We note with satisfaction the positive developments with regard to women’s rights. In this respect, we recommend to continue a victim-centered approach in the process of preventing and combating the domestic and gender-based violence. 
Romania wishes Portugal a successful UPR process.
Thank you. 
